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To All Carrier Customers, 

 

Effective June 18, 2021, Consolidated Communications will no longer offer any Centrex 

services or FairPAK bundles for sale to new subscribers.  Centrex services and FairPAK 

bundles will only be available to existing customers for additions to existing services.  No 

other services can be converted to any Centrex service or FairPAK bundle.  Existing 

services will not be impacted by this change. 

 

This notification provided by Consolidated CMP reachable at 

ConsolidatedCMP@consolidated.com 

  

Notification Date: June 16, 2021 

Effective Date: June 18, 2021 

Subject: End of Sale - Centrex Services and FairPak Bundles 

Notification #: SYS 0424 

Target Audience: IXC, ILEC, ISP, CLEC, Wireless, Reseller 

Area Impacted: NNE Region (ME, NH, VT) 

Contact: 
Consolidated Change Management 

at ConsolidatedCMP@consolidated.com 

 

Delivered by - Consolidated Communications 
121 South 17th Street 
Mattoon, Illinois 61938 
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